
Cornhusker Bank is honored to be partnering with People’s City Mission to help raise awareness of the 
impact a pair of shoes can have on a person’s life. Cornhusker Bank and our partners are collecting new 
and used wearable shoes for those in need right here in our community.

Drop Off Dates – April 4th through April 17th, 2020
Please consider supporting this community effort by dropping off new or used wearable shoe donations 
(child or adult sizes) at any Cornhusker Bank location from April 4th through April 17th. We will also
be happy to take your monetary donations for People’s City Mission during this time. If your business, 
school or organization is interested in collecting shoes, complete the online sign up form at
CornhuskerBank.com/Day-Without-Shoes.aspx and we’ll either make arrangements 
with People’s City Mission for collection bins at your place of business from April 4th through April 17th, 
2020 or you can pick up your receptacle from People’s City Mission Help Center starting March 1st.

One Day Without Shoes Walk for Awareness – April 14th, 2020  
Please join us for a walk from the Cornhusker Bank Center at 84th & O to People’s City Mission Help 
Center at 68th & P at 11:30 a.m. We’ll even provide a free lunch for you!
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Visit
CornhuskerBank.com/Day-Without-Shoes.aspx

to learn more about this important event.


